
March 13, 1984

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
Founder
American GI Fonim of the United States
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78401

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I'm happy to send Mr. Arnold Gonzales, Deputy
Land Commissioner, as my representative to
the Founder's Freedan Banquet on Saturday,
March 31st.

Thank you again for inviting me, I hope I
can make it next year.

Si ncerely,

0

GM/ks

Garry Mauro
Commissioner

General Land Office
Stephen F. Austin Building

1700 North Congress Avenue
Austin, Texas 78701

(512) 475-2071


